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      Dear Room 208 Families,
Happy November! We are so thankful for all of our parents and families! 
This month students are working to earn a Harvest Party right before Thanksgiving break. They must earn 5 or more popcorn tickets for good behavior. More information will come home when it’s available. 
In Math we are moving on to multiplication and division strategies. We talk about making equal groups or sharing equally. Ask your third grader to show you how!
Be sure to review planners regularly. In math, we have homework every week. It is sent home on the first day of the week and due each Friday. For Language Arts students should be reading 20 minutes at least 5 days a week. 
We are so thankful for your support!
Ms. Borders and Miss Eley
aborders@gcswave.com
heley@gcswave.com

(937)548-3185

Ways to help your third grader at home:

*It is very important to keep your third grader reading daily! Challenge them to read 20 minutes on most days! They can read to you, themselves, a sibling, or the dog. Set a timer and when it goes off move on to another activity. This truly does pay off for them in language arts, math, and all other classes!

*THERE IS AN AMAZING WEBSITE CALLED IXL.COM. ON THIS SITE YOU CAN SEE THOUSANDS OF QUESTIONS ORGANIZED BY GRADE LEVEL AND TOPIC. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND YOU CHECK IT OUT. ALL THIRD GRADERS HAVE AN ACCOUNT THIS YEAR.

STATE TESTING IS TYPED FOR THIRD GRADE, IF YOU HAVE A KEYBOARD THEY CAN PRACTICE WITH IT WILL BENEFIT THEM GREATLY.










Any treats sent in for birthdays or holiday parties need to be store bought and individually wrapped. Please let us know ahead of time.            Thanks!
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Science and Social Studies
In Science we have been studying the life cycle of plants. We have been growing Wisconsin Fast Plants, as well as watching pumpkins decompose. Ask your third grader how it’s been going.
In Social Studies we have touched on citizen responsibilities and voting. Election Day was Tuesday, November. Ask them when they will be old enough to vote!
[image: ]October Wave Wonders
Alayna Scantland
Reid Kowalski
Both great PAX Leaders 




Looking Ahead

To Be Announced
Fundraiser Pick-Up

November 23-25
Thankgiving Break

December 20 to January 3
Winter Holiday Break

January 13
End of Second Quarter

January 16-17 
No School
Martin Luther King Day and
Teacher Work Day
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